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Sisters of St. Francis   
SACRED HEART COMMUNITY (SHC) 
NEWS BRIEF 
April 12, 2023  
 
The Early Edition!  
Donna Kroll will be out of the office April 13-17, 2023. 

 
 

 
CELEBRATION OF SR. JOAN LINENBRINK’S 90TH BIRTHDAY! 
Sr. Joan Linenbrink’s family is hosting a celebration of her 90th birthday at the 
Holy Rosary Church lyceum in Alliance, NE, on April 29th, 1:00-3:00 pm.  No 
need to RSVP, just stop by if you would like. The invitation is attached.  
 
Also, the sisters will toast her at the June 1st supper before starting Community 
meetings that night. A mailing will be going out on Monday with details. 
 
 
SACRED HEART COMMUNITY DAYS: 
Sisters, please save the dates, June 1-3, 2023,  for our annual gathering.  Stay 
tuned for more details.   
 
 
 

 


